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Each year we celebrate and refl ect on 
Christian Unity, especially the week of 

January 18 (the Feast of the Chair of St. Peter) through 
January 25 (the Feast of the Conversion of St. Paul). This 
year’s theme is taken from John’s Gospel, Chapter 4:7: 
Jesus said to her, “Give me a drink.” 
She was the ‘Samaritan’ woman at the well who had been 
married numerous times. Jews and Samaritans despised 
one another and wouldn’t even speak to or acknowledge 
one another. Yet Jesus initiates a dialogue with the woman 
and embraces the moment, attempting to seek unity in 
the midst of their differences and diversity. Actually, they 
both had a need — He for water from her bucket and she 
for forgiveness. They recognized the richness and value 
present in the other and shared a valuable experience. 
We pray for the gift of unity, for openness and a 
change of attitude: 

Let us pray: We praise you dear God for creating us 
in all our diversity. For the gift of our many cultures, 

languages, diverse expressions of belief, 
customs, traditions, and ethnicities we thank you! 
We thank you for the many church traditions which 
have kept our communities strong and active even in 
places where they are a minority. Teach us to celebrate 
our different identities and traditions, so as to forge 
bonds of friendship and fellowship leading us to 
greater unity. We praise you Holy Spirit for the gift of 
mutual interdependence and solidarity that has been 
our heritage as peoples and churches. Teach us to 
treasure the bonds of unity we enjoy as we beseech your 
continuing presence with us. Inspire us on our journey 
towards full visible unity among us, and with all those 
peoples and movements that engage in the struggles for 
life. How very good and pleasant it is when sisters and 
brothers live together in unity!  
(This prayer is from Christian Unity materials.)

      ~Fr. Ralph

PASTOR’S PEN
WEEK OF PRAYER FOR CHRISTIAN UNITY

Jan. 11, 2015 Natalie Sue Fowler
 Daughter of Mitch & Britney Fowler

BAPTIZED IN CHRIST

Dear Fr. Ralph & Parishioners,            Dec. 29, 2014
On behalf of the staff here at St. Ben’s Community Meal, 
I want to thank you for your generous donation of Christmas 
gifts from your Giving Tree, for the guests of our Meal. These 
gifts were very meaningful. They are the basic and practical 
items our guests come requesting at our doors. Warm items 
to help them cope in the cold weather. Thanks so much for 
the thoughtfulness behind your gifts.
We are grateful to you for supporting the mission of St. Ben’s 
in this way. May God bless your generosity and your service.
     ~Sincerely, Brother Rob Roemer, Capuchin, Meal Director

LETTER FROM ST. BEN’S

JANUARY 21, 2015 • 7:00 P.M.
The Deacons of St. Bruno’s and St. Paul’s are joining 
with all the Deacons of the Milwaukee Archdiocese 
in sponsoring a HOLY HOUR FOR LIFE at 
St. Bruno Parish. This is an ongoing project of the 

Deacons of our area. We will be praying for all life 
from birth to natural death, on the eve of the disastrous and 
immoral decision of the Supreme Court regarding abortion. 
You are all invited to join us as we storm Heaven with 
prayers at 7:00 p.m. on Jan. 21. The Holy Hour will consist 
of Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament, prayers, readings 
and a stirring homily by Deacon John Mezydlo. John will be 
assisted by Deacon Tom Filipiak and Deacon-candidate Joe 
Senglaub. Please join us and help us pray for all human life.

HOLY HOUR FOR LIFE

Hats Off To Our St. Bruno Volunteers! 
To anyone who has volunteered in any way, shape, or form 
in support of St. Bruno’s: Please join the Parish Staff at a 

THANK YOU DINNER! 
When: THIS Friday, January 23, 2015

Time: 6:00 p.m. • Place: St. Bruno Gym
There will be entertainment, prizes, and lots of fun!
Please sign-up on the board in the Gathering Place 

so that we can plan accordingly.

THIS IS IT – our St. Bruno Parish Welcome Weekend! 
We have coffee and juice after all Masses, along with 
cookies on Saturday and donuts on Sunday. This is also the 
weekend that we register New Parishioners and offer Blood 
Pressure Screening. We are also highlighting two of the many 
ministries we have here at St. Bruno’s that always welcome 
new members: The St. Vincent de Paul Society and the 
Communications Committee. Stop by their tables for ways 
to be involved – ways you can make a difference!

Another church is serving the St. Ben’s Meal Program on 
January 25. We will resume our ministry on Feb. 22. If you 
already made cookies, please freeze them until next month.

ST. BEN’S SCHEDULE CHANGE
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SCHOOL HAPPENINGS

Please support our Advertiser of the Week, 
SHOREWEST / G3 BUILDERS INC.

See their full-sized color ad on the back cover of this bulletin.

ADVERTISER OF THE WEEK

“Like us” at
  St. Bruno 
  Parish School

“Follow us” at
  St. Bruno 
  Parish

MUSIC MINISTRY

HOT NEW YEAR’S RESOLUTION IDEA:
Order SCRIP every week! 

Top SCRIP retailers by popularity: Pick & Save, Kwik 
Trip, Culver’s, Kohl’s, Menards, & Walmart. Where do 
you get groceries? Where do you fi ll your tank? Where 
do you buy birthday presents, snow pants, turtlenecks, 
or tools? Remember that each SCRIP purchase helps our 
Parish School in a big way! If you have questions about 
how this program works just email evastuart@charter.
net or call the School Offi ce for info. We can even track 
your earnings for our program if you want. That’s COOL!

MARKET DAY
Thank you for supporting St. Bruno Parish 
School’s fundraising efforts through 
Market Day! New this month: Tuscan Cod, 
Cookies & Cream Pie Cups and Special K 
Strawberry Pastry Crisp 100-calorie-

packs. Plus get FREE Chocolate Chunk Cookie Dough 
with purchase of any three pre-portioned cookie dough 
fl avors. Visit marketday.com to place an order by Jan. 29. 
If you have any questions, please call Aimee Kelchen at 
414-732-3726.

 

Plans are well underway for this year’s event.
However, we need volunteers and donations to 
make this event a success. No need to wait on 
making a donation. Send it in now. A donation 
form can be found on the Parish website. 

Just click on the “Fundraising” tab at the top of the home 
page. Interested in hosting a table and sharing your cooking 
(or carry-out) abilities with the Parish? Then Men Who Cook 
wants you. Please contact Karen Hoffman at 262-422-1678 or 
karenkayhoffman@gmail.com with any questions. 

MEN WHO COOK DINNER & AUCTION

APRIL 18, 2015

MISS THE CONCERT?
For a limited time, you can listen to the “Heavenly” 
sounds of this year’s “A Heavenly Homecoming” Lessons 
& Carols Concert. Go to: https://soundcloud.com/brian-
michael-thompson/sets/lessons-and-carols-2014

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK IS NEXT WEEK!
Catholic Schools Week will be held next week: 
Sunday, Jan. 25 – Saturday, Jan. 31, 2015. 
We will be kicking off the week by having 
students participate at all three Masses next 
weekend. Our OPEN HOUSE is at 6:30 p.m. on 

Jan. 29. We invite all new families to tour our beautiful 
school, meet our dedicated teachers, and register for the 
2015-2016 School Year.

ANNUAL FINE ARTS NIGHT
Mark your calendars for our 3RD ANNUAL FINE ARTS NIGHT 
on February 19 at the Waukesha Civic Theatre. Watch 
the bulletin for more details.

SINGING FOR SUPPER!
Thanks to all who participated in Choir du 
Jour. We had singers from 8 to 80+. Ray 
Good brought his big baritone to represent 
the octagenarians, while Isaac and Addison 

represented the 8-year-olds. A special thank you to 
Deacon Gordon and Cheryl Snyder for hosting the Social 
at their home. If you want to combine singing, social 
fellowship and spiritual service, see Mark 
Gould, Director of Liturgy and Music, or stop 
by choir rehearsal on Wednesday evenings at 
7:00 p.m. “God is enthroned on the praises of 
His people!” (Psalm 22:3)

 

MORTGAGE COUNTDOWN
Current Balance: $1,062,478.68

“BE A MAN” – THAT MAN IS YOU
That Man Is You is back! TMIY is an exciting 
13-week program for all adult males (18 
and older), that focuses on male leadership, 
strengthening your Catholic faith, and 
understanding your role as a Catholic male. 

This year’s program is called “Be A Man”, by Fr. Larry 
Richards. We meet Thursday mornings from 5:30-7:00 a.m. 
starting January 8, for thirteen weeks. Free breakfast is 
included! Please contact Jerry Strand at 262-965-3436 or 
jerrystrand52@ yahoo.com. You can also visit 
www.thatmanisyou.org for more information.

We have received some additional books 
in our St. Bruno Library located in the 
Family Room (off the Gathering Place). 
These new additions are easy to locate, as 
they have been placed on separate shelves. Please feel free 
to browse through our library selections. Instructions for 
checking out a book along with a complete list of books are 
posted in the library. 

NEW ADDITIONS TO OUR LIBRARY
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WHAT IS YOUR CATHOLIC IQ?
The anniversary of the Roe v. Wade decision is on Jan. 23. 

How many years since this Supreme Court ruling?
a) 42; b) 52; c) 43; d) 63

CAPUCHIN HYGIENE BAG DRIVE
Faith Formation families will be participating in an outreach 
program that will support the Capuchins’ ministries at the 
House of Peace and St. Ben’s Community Meal programs. 
Students will be given empty bags and are asked to fi ll the 
bags with personal care products. After the 6:30 p.m. Youth 
Mass on February 8, Fr. Perry McDonald will speak on 
this particular drive, and will also talk about social action 
and poverty. All parishioners are invited to attend this Mass 
and presentation. We have many blessings and it is our duty 
to share those blessings with our brothers and sisters in need. 
For more information contact Amy Golden at 262-402-8229.

THIS WEEK
MONDAY, JANUARY 19
6:30 p.m. RCIA / Parish Room
7:00 p.m. Adult Basketball / Gym
7:30 p.m. Alcoholics Anonymous / Staff Work Room
TUESDAY, JANUARY 20
9:00 a.m. Mom2Mom / Parish Room
2:00-9:00 p.m. Eucharistic Adoration / Chapel
7:00 p.m. Pastoral Council / Parish Room
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 21
7:00 p.m. Holy Hour For Life / Church
THURSDAY, JANUARY 22
5:30 a.m. That Man Is You / Gathering Place
9:00-11:00 a.m. Prayer Shawl Ministry / Family Room
FRIDAY, JANUARY 23
6:00 p.m. Volunteer Appreciation Dinner / Gym
SATURDAY, JANUARY 24
St. Vincent de Paul Collection
5:00 p.m. Mass / Church
SUNDAY, JANUARY 25 - (NO ST. BEN’S TODAY)
Catholic Schools Week Begins
St. Vincent de Paul Collection
8:00 & 10:30 a.m. Masses / Church
9:00-10:15 a.m. K-8 Faith Formation / Classrooms
6:30 p.m. Gr. 9-10 Faith Formation / Gathering Place

CALENDAR OF EVENTSFAITH FORMATION CORNER

K–11 FAITH FORMATION SCHEDULE
K-8: 9:00-10:15 A.M.

Upcoming Classroom Sessions: Jan. 25; Feb. 8, 22
Upcoming Family Session: Feb. 15

HIGH SCHOOL (GRADES 9-10): 6:30-8:00 P.M.
Upcoming Sessions: Jan. 25; Feb. 8, 22

CONFIRMATION (GRADE 11): 6:30-8:00 P.M.
Upcoming Sessions: Feb. 8, 15

COMING SOON
Jan. 25–Jan. 31 - Catholic Schools Week
Jan. 29 - Open House, St. Bruno Parish School
Feb. 18 - Ash Wednesday
Feb. 19 - Fine Arts Night at the Waukesha Civic Theatre
   (St. Bruno Parish School Participates)

BEYOND OUR PARISH
Jan. 20 - “Faith & Work”, Dr. Michael Lovell, MU Pres.; 7:30-9:30 a.m.;
  Sharon Lynne Wilson Ctr. for the Arts; RSVP to 262-966-1800
Jan. 22 - Archdiocesan Respect Life Mass; St. Leonard’s, Muskego
 6:30 p.m. Rosary & 7:00 p.m. Mass, Bishop Sklba presiding
Jan. 23-25 - AA & Al-Anon Retreat for Women; Redemptorist
 Retreat Center; $200; Call Marge N. at 414-763-2843
Jan. 23 - CMH Social, Gr. 7-8; 6:30-9 p.m.; More info & RSVP at 
 catholicmemorial.net or call Krissy Hartung 262-542-7101 x552
Jan. 24 - Christ Alive in Our Marriage Retreat; St. Marg. Mary; 
 10-5; charisministries.org/Marriage_Wisconsin_Jan2015
Jan. 25 - Spaghetti Dinner; St. John Neumann, W’sha; 4-7 p.m.
Jan. 26 - CMH Registration Night-Incoming Freshman; 6-7:30 p.m.
 www.catholicmemorial.net/Be a Crusader; Krissy 262-542-7101 x552
Feb. 5 - Wisconsin Catholic Youth Rally Dinner; Country Springs
 RSVP by Jan. 20; $35/person, $60/couple; John 262-844-6061
Feb. 6-8 - Weekend Silent Preached Retreat for Men; 567-6900; 
 www.redemptoristretreat.org; 262-567-6900; $195
Feb. 7 - TV Mass Taping; St. Francis Seminary Chapel; Be part 
 of the “congregation”; 9:00 a.m.; Call 414-475-4700
Feb. 10 - Catholic Study Club: Life Saving Practices & Disciplines of 
 Spiritual Life (Pt. 2); Fr. Ken Omernick; Call Marilee 352-3532
Feb. 13 - Fish Fry; 4:30-7:30 p.m.; St. Theresa, Eagle
Feb. 13 - K of C Fish Fry; 4:30-7 p.m.; St. Jerome, O’woc
Feb. 13-15 - Married Couples Preached Weekend Retreat; 
 $325/couple; www.redemptoristretreat.org; 262-567-6900

Bill James and Juan Gutierrez will be visiting our sister 
parish in Chahal from Jan. 25 through Jan. 30. 

The purpose of this visit will be to:
1. Bring our greetings and confer with Fr. Julio, 

Pastor of St. Agustin Church.
2. Confer with Fr. Oscar, Director of the Tech.–

Vocational School, about the new curriculum, 
and review existing projects.

3. Meet with government offi cials about the 
government’s involvement in the new courses 
and curriculum at the Tech.–Vocational School.

Remember, 100% of your sponsorships and contributions 
to our Guatemala Mission goes to that mission.

GUATEMALA

 “HOLY DUSTERS” & ALTAR LINENS
New Evening Option Available!

We are in need of a team of at least three people to do 
light church cleaning one hour a month. The work can 

be done in the daytime or evening hours. This is the perfect 
opportunity for a family to serve in this important ministry. In 
addition, we need three people to launder and press the Altar 
linens once a month. Please call the Parish Offi ce at 965-2332 
if you are able to serve in one or both of these ministries. 

Please keep the women on our Mom2Mom Retreat in 
your prayers the weekend of January 30–February 1. 

PRAY FOR MOM2MOM RETREAT
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THE WORD OF THE LORD
JANUARY 19, 2015

Hebrews 5:1-10; Mark 2:18-22
JANUARY 20, 2015

Hebrews 6:10-20; Mark 2:23-28
JANUARY 21, 2015

Hebrews 7:1-3, 15-17; Mark 3:1-6
JANUARY 22, 2015

Hebrews 7:25--8:6; Mark 3:7-12
JANUARY 23, 2015

Hebrews 8:6-13; Mark 3:13-19
JANUARY 24 & 25, 2015

Jonah 3:1-5, 10
I Corinthians 7:29-31

Mark 1:14-20

www.usccb.org/nab/

WHAT IS YOUR CATHOLIC IQ?
The answer is a)

The landmark decision by the 
Supreme Court was made in 1973. 

The central ruling was that a person 
has a right to have an abortion until 
the viability of the infant, usually 
at about 28 weeks – that’s seven 
months old! On January 23, the 

Church will hold a Day of Prayer 
for the Legal Protection of Unborn 
Children. Please pray for all life!

LITURGICAL MINISTERS
Hospital Communion Ministry
Thursday, January 22
 C. Wilson

5:00 p.m. Saturday, January 24
Greeters: J. Burgireno
Ushers: A. & M. Bretl
 C. Neubert, P. Maloney
 E. Phillips
Servers: † E. Phillips
 T. Whalen, M. Mammel
Readers: D. Jablonski, C. Matysiak
Euch. Min: D. Hendrick, S. Atwater
 B. Schultz, J. Jablonski
 J. Narr, S. Mayernick
 L. Hughes

8:00 a.m. Sunday, January 25
Greeters: W. Schwister, M. Jagodinski
Ushers: M. Herbert, J. Radtke
 P. Tabat, R. Humpal
 A. Uglum
Servers: † C. Kinnard
 T. Hying, G. Fontaine
Readers: J. Senglaub, M. Fowler
Euch. Min: C. & T. Pinter
 S. James, J. Weinkauf
 B.J. Wagner, K. Meyer
 B. Fowler

10:30 a.m. Sunday, January 25
Greeters: K. von Asten, Y. Hickey
Ushers: R. & B. Mottl
 J. Finn, S. Kelchen
 S. Marcus, K. Lawniczak
Servers: † E. Moyer
 T. & V. Brimacombe
Readers: J. Utzerath, M. Lawniczak
Euch. Min: Jm. Brahm, J. Galando
 S. Burt, S. Vandenhouten
 K. Marcus, L. Haugner
 C. Wichman-Brimacombe



MASS/DEVOTION TIMES
Weekend Mass Times: Saturday 5:00 p.m. • Sunday 8:00 & 10:30 a.m.

We pray the Rosary daily at 7:40 a.m. before the 8:00 a.m. Mass.
The Our Lady of Guadalupe Chapel is open 24/7 for private prayer.

Eucharistic Adoration is every Tuesday from 2:00-9:00 p.m. in the Chapel.

Growing in the Love of Jesus Christ: 
I Corinthians 13

This Retreat is based on “The Practice 
of the Love of Jesus Christ” by 
St. Alphonsus Liguori. It is a “How-To” 
Retreat for all people interested in 
growing in the practical wisdom in 
St. Paul’s meditation on LOVE in 
I Corinthians 13. 
Where: Redemptorist Retreat Center 
Dates: Men’s Silent Retreat: Feb. 20-22. 
Women’s Silent Retreat: March 27-29. 
Cost: $195 (covers room, board, and materials). 
Register: Contact Sarah Daszczuk, 
St. Paul Parish Offi ce, 262-968-2276 or 
sdaszczuk@stpaulgenesee.net

SILENT LENTEN RETREATS

In the Gospel today, Jesus asks “What are 
you looking for?” Often we are looking for 
happiness in very selfi sh ways, but we fi nd 
that when we look for ways to make others 
happy, it is then that we truly become 
happy ourselves.

As you place your gift in the Society 
of St. Vincent de Paul basket, know 
that you are a sign of God’s love to 
those who are suffering, and you give 
them reason to believe and to trust.

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL

LITURGICAL PRAYER
MONDAY, JANUARY 19
8:00 a.m. † William E. Beson
TUESDAY, JANUARY 20
8:00 a.m. † Bill & Catherine Rebholz
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 21
8:45 a.m. † LaVerne Nikolaus
Student Mass
THURSDAY, JANUARY 22
8:00 a.m. Morning Prayer with
Communion /Chapel

FRIDAY, JANUARY 23
8:00 a.m. † Patricia Trainor &
 Steven Kuenzli
SATURDAY, JANUARY 24
5:00 p.m. † Marguerite Ryan
SUNDAY, JANUARY 25
8:00 a.m. † Raymond & Ardina Pritzl
10:30 a.m. † Irene Mundschau

• WCYR Dinner: 
Feb. 5, 2015

• Men Who Cook
April 18, 2015

• Golf Outing: 
Aug. 8, 2015

Remembering a loved one who has died 
by having a Mass said in their name is a 
wonderful way to still have a connection 
with that person. The stipend is just $10. 
For more information, please call Karen 
Warnes at the Parish Offi ce, 262-965-2332. 

MASS INTENTIONS

Catholic Memorial Crusaders Pom 
& Dance Winter Clinic & Halftime 

Performance • Feb. 9 & 10, 2015
Clinic: Mon., Feb. 9; CMH Cafeteria; 
4:00-7:00 p.m. Halftime Performance: 
Tues., Feb. 10; 7:00 p.m.: Meet in the 
CMH Cafeteria; Game Starts 7:30 
p.m. *Parent/Guardian must meet 
their children in the CMH Cafeteria 
immediately following halftime. Cost: 
$30 includes clinic participation, t-shirt, 
and poms to take home! To register 
email Catholicmemorialdance@gmail.
com. Fees for registration should be 
mailed to: Catholic Memorial High 
School, Attn: Poms, 601 E. College Ave., 
Waukesha, WI 53186. You will receive 
an email confi rmation of registration.

POM & DANCE CLINIC

Finally, beloved, whatever is true, whatever is 
honorable, whatever is just, whatever is pure, 

whatever is pleasing, whatever is commendable, 
if there is any excellence and if there is anything 

worthy of praise, think about these things. 
                                                                 –Philippians 4:8
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BULLETIN ARTICLES
Please submit your stories, announcements, photographs 

and ideas for the bulletin to Susan by 10:00 a.m. 
Monday morning via email: stbruno@wi.rr.com.

THE ENDOWMENT FOR ST. BRUNO
We have established a permanent endowment fund for the 

future of our church and school. We invite a contribution in 
honor of family members, friends, or in memory of a loved one. 

Information and contribution envelopes are in the Gathering Place.

PARISH OFFICE HOURS
Every Weekday From 9:00 a.m.–4:00 p.m. 

WELCOME!
If you are a visitor to St. Bruno Parish, or new to our area, we 
welcome and thank you for praying with us. We are a church family 
and care about each other, our church, our community and our 
world. You are invited to become a member of the St. Bruno Parish 
Family. Please call Karen Warnes, Pastoral Associate, at  
262-965-2332 for registration information.

SACRAMENTAL LIFE AND 
ASSISTANCE INFORMATION

MASS – THE EUCHARIST
Saturday: 5:00 p.m.
Sunday: 8:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m.
Hispanic Mass–First, Third, & Fifth Sundays at 4:30 p.m.

RECONCILIATION
Saturday: 4:00 p.m. or by appointment

BAPTISMS
To arrange Baptism, please contact Deacon Tom at least one 
month in advance, at 262-392-2516 or 262-366-1505.

MARRIAGE
Please contact the Pastor at least six months before the anticipated 
wedding date. At least one of the parties must be a registered, 
practicing Catholic member of our parish community.

ANOINTING OF THE SICK
We encourage parish members to celebrate the Anointing of the 
Sick for healing and strength at the time of serious illness or 
before surgery.

COMMUNION TO THE SICK
Parish members bring Holy Communion to the homebound. If 
you are unable to attend Mass for a few weeks because of health 
or weather, please call the Parish Offi ce.

DANNY’S HELPING HANDS
If you need occasional help with errands, companionship, 
transportation or meals, contact Rita Mezydlo at  602-885-0299 
or rmezydlo@sbcglobal.net.

MEALS FOR FAMILIES WITH NEWBORNS
Expectant and new mothers can receive meals made by fellow 
parishioners for them and their families. Contact Carla 
Schreiner at 262-965-2353 or carlaschreiner@wi.rr.com.

PRAYER NETWORK
If you or someone you know is in need of prayer, we have a 
group of parishioners at St. Bruno’s who would like to pray for 
your special needs. Call Donna at 262-965-3224, or  Ruth at 
262-965-2329.

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL (SVDP)
Contact the Parish Offi ce for assistance from SVDP: 965-2332

TO CONTACT US:
St. Bruno Parish Offi ce, 226 West Ottawa Avenue

Dousman, WI  53118

ON THE COVER
We Gathered Together & Celebrated 

Th e Birth Of Our Lord & Savior, Jesus Christ!
–Photos Courtesy of John Kimpel

Parish Offi ce Phone .................................................... 262-965-2332
Parish Offi ce Fax ........................................................ 262-965-4749
Parish Website ............................................www.stbrunoparish.com
Parish E-mail ......................................................stbruno@wi.rr.com

School Offi ce Phone .................................................. 262-965-2291
School Website ................................ www.stbrunoparishschool.com
E-Mail (School Principal) .....Lisa.Hedrick@stbrunoparishschool.com
E-Mail (School Secretary) ... Tammy.Price@stbrunoparishschool.com

CHURCH INFORMATION
PARISH STAFF/RESOURCES

PASTOR: Fr. Ralph Gross
Parish Phone ..262-965-2332 x104 Cell Phone .....262-227-2722
Emergency .....262-227-2722 E-Mail ......rgross@wi.rr.com
ASSOCIATE PASTOR: Fr. Chuck Wrobel
Parish Phone ..262-968-3865  Cell Phone .....920-838-5740
Emergency .....920-838-5740 E-Mail frcwrobel@gmail.com
DEACONS
Mauricio Fernandez  ..................................................414-915-9100
 E-Mail .......................................................mfernandez@sfs.edu
Tom Filipiak ...............................................................262-392-2516
 Cell Phone ............................................................262-366-1505
 E-Mail .................................................. tommysings@mail.com
John C. Mezydlo ........................................................602-885-1642
 E-Mail ................................ jmezydlo@lakelandautogroup.com
Gordon Snyder ...........................................................262-965-5500
 E-Mail ........................................................gjsnyder@wi.rr.com
PASTORAL ASSOCIATE
Karen Warnes (Parish Offi ce) ...........................262-965-2332 x105
 Cell Phone ............................................................414-807-8453
 E-Mail ........................................................ kwarnes@wi.rr.com
SCHOOL PRINCIPAL
Lisa Hedrick ......................................................262-965-2291 x151
 E-Mail ........................Lisa.Hedrick@stbrunoparishschool.com
PASTORAL COUNCIL CHAIR
Paul Hoffman .............................................................262-956-6549
 E-Mail ........................................ pghoffman@michaelbest.com
BUSINESS MANAGER
Leann Gronowski ..............................................262-965-2332 x103
 E-Mail ........................................................ LeannG@wi.rr.com
MUSIC MINISTRY
Mark Gould - Cell Phone ...........................................262-370-5570
 E-Mail ................................................cantemusvv@yahoo.com
YOUTH AND FAMILY MINISTRY
Amy Golden ...............................................................262-402-8229
 E-Mail ....................................................aldgolden@gmail.com
CHILD MINISTRY
Jan Lamparski ...................................................262-965-2332 x110
 E-Mail .................................................... jlamparski@wi.rr.com
HISPANIC MINISTRY
Betty Igl ............................................................262-965-2332 x110
 E-Mail ....................................................... iglm@centurytel.net
PARISH ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANTS
Pam Schmitt & Susan Atwater (Bulletin Editor) .262-965-2332 x101
 Shared Parish E-Mail .................................. stbruno@wi.rr.com
CEMETERY
Paul Tabat ...................................................................262-965-3453
MAINTENANCE
Kurt Hendrick ...................................................262-965-2332 x101


